
Submitter: Austin Looney 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Natural Resources and 
Wildfire 

Measure, Appointment or 
Topic: 

HB3932 

To whom it may concern. I strongly oppose this bill as it in no way is rooted in sound 

science.  Beavers are sustainably harvested according the our best wildlife practices 

put in place by district biologists. Please leave matters such as this to the experts and 

allow registered trappers to continue the traditional use practice of harvesting the 

animal that this country was built upon.  

 

Thank you  


